
  

Nomination Form  
  

for the 

  
15th Annual Ambassador of  

 Peace Award Ceremony 

  
The Violence Prevention Coalition of Orange County (VPCOC) will hold its 15th 

Annual Ambassador of Peace Awards on Friday, June 3, 2011.   
  
At this event, the VPCOC will honor individuals who work in the field of 

education, public service, social work, community volunteer, business, and 
media to prevent violence and promote peace. 

  
Please take a moment and download the nomination form and nominate a 

colleague, acquaintance, or public figure whose work helps to prevent violence 
in our community.  
  

Nominations must be submitted by Friday, March 18, 2011.   
  
  

**Please Note**   
This year all nomination forms must be submitted electronically.  The 

email address for submission is: nomination@vpcoc.org. 
  
  

Thank you for your time and consideration in nominating an individual who is 
making a difference in promoting peace and reducing violence. 

  
Click here to download the Nomination Form from the VPCOC Web Site.  

  

  



   

  

  

  

  

   

 ************************************************************************** 

Contact Us: 

Christine Laehle, MPH  
Program Manager 

VPCOC 

714-966-4439   
  

www.vpcoc.org 

  
Christine@vpcoc.org 

  

  

  

Don't forget to follow us on  
  

 Click here                                          Click here   

   

  

  
  

Address: 3001 Red Hill Ave., Bldg. 4, Suite 102, Costa Mesa, CA 92626  
  
  

Partially funded by a grant from The California Wellness Foundation 

   
 

 


